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CITY OF RAPID CITY

RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701-2724
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

300 Sixth Street
Dirk Jablonski, Public Works Director Phone: 605-394-4165
City web: www.rcgov.org Fax: 605-394-6636

e-mail: dirk.jablonski@rcgov.org

MEMORANDUM
TO: Public Works Committee and Council
FROM: Dirk Jablonski, Public Works Director
DATE: October 26, 2006
RE: Homeland Security Grant Application

The Rapid City Public Works Department would like to apply for a
homeland Security Grant to upgrade our communications capabilities. The
current two-way radio system is outdated and not capable of
communicating with the State Radio System.

The new hand held radios will be used for normal daily operations, and if
needed, they would be used to communicate with the State Radio System,
Police, Fire and other emergency agencies.
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